
 
 

 

 

Money raised:     

Uniform Sale: £1.50 

Money spent:  

Only costs for 

fundraising events

PTFA Newsletter term 5

Dates to remember: 

Committee meeting: Thursday 14th June, 8.45am, 
school reading room. 

Uniform sale: Friday 15th June, after school, gazebo. 
Non-uniform days: Friday 15th and Friday 22nd 

June. 
Summer Fayre: Friday 29th June, 3.15-5pm, school 

grounds.

The only fundraising event we have held this term has been our uniform sale. 
W don’t set a price, any donation is acceptable if you find some bits that might 
be useful for your children. We have had a sort through the stores in our 
garage so we will have a much bigger range next term. 

We are busily organising the summer fayre and it’s shaping up to be a brilliant 
event. As usual there will be two non-uniform days in exchange for items for 
our tombolas. So. if you’ve got a forgotten present at the back of a cupboard, 
something you don’t use anymore that’s in great condition, or if you want to buy 
something to donate, we’d be most grateful. We will, as usual, be asking for 
helpers so if anybody can spare some time we will appreciate it.  

If you would like to come to our meeting, it will be a short one to organise the 
fayre. There will be tea, coffee and biscuits… 

We are already planning our events for next year and we’ve got some exciting 
ideas for you! In the meantime, have a lovely half term break. 

Emma Rosen and the PTFA




